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Change in the Service Charge for Online Judicial Sales 
 

Pursuant to 45.035(3) F.S., as amended in 2017, the service charge for online judicial sales must be paid by the applicant 
filing for an electronic sale date.  
  
Effective immediately, the $49 service charge (FS 45.035(3)) shall be paid at the time of filing for an electronic sale 
date on the state e-filing portal.  This is in addition to the $70.00 service charge (FS 45.035(1)) that must be paid from 
the Real Auction bidder account prior to the sale taking place.  Failure to pay either of these fees will lead to the sale 
being cancelled.  
 
Should you have any questions, please call (727) 464-7000 or send an email to foreclosures@mypinellasclerk.org  

 
All information distributed with each Clerk Alert will be posted on our website, our Attorneys' Page, Facebook and Twitter pages. 

Please feel free to share with others that may benefit from our alerts. 
 

If you have any additional questions about this topic or others, please email us at clerkinfo@mypinellasclerk.org. 
 

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public-records request,  
do not send electronic mail to this entity. 
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